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Our Ref: TSE/CCL6220 
 
2nd January 2022 
     
Dear Parents/carers 
  
The Government is temporarily recommending that face coverings are worn in classrooms and teaching spaces 
for students in year 7 or above, in light of the Omicron variant surge. 
The advice is short term only to support pupils and staff as they return to schools this term and builds on the 
existing guidance that recommends face coverings for all adults in communal areas of all settings. The advice on 
face coverings in classrooms will be in place until the 26 January, when Plan B regulations are currently 
scheduled to expire, at which point it will be reviewed. 
  
As a school our first priority is always to provide the safest possible environment for students and staff. Please 
help us to achieve this by supporting our return to mask wearing for everyone except those with a legitimate 
medical reason for exemption. If you child has a reason for not wearing please can you contact us 
on Enquiries@ketteringscienceacademy.org  so that we can keep a record of this. 
 
Also a reminder that it’s a staggered return to the academy so on Wednesday 5th January years 7, 11 and 6th 
form will return.  On Thursday 6th January years 9and 10 will return and year 8 will return on Friday 7th January. 
  
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tony Segalini  
Principal 
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